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The Structure subcommittee meets virtually on the first Thursday of every month at 7pm. All are 

welcome to attend and observe. We have been busy this quarter reviewing recommendations from 

various subcommittees. The Structure Subcommittee is pleased to present a recommendation joining 

CPC and PI that will be discussed later today. We also reviewed a recommendation by the Finance 

Subcommittee to assist in some word-smithing, and an update to the history portion of the Structure 

Manual proposed by the Archives Subcommittee. As a Structure Subcommittee, we do not to have any 

opinion on a recommendation by another subcommittee, but can make suggestions on how to give said 

recommendations the appropriate wording if it passes through Area conscience and becomes a part of 

our structure. After carefully reviewing the recommendations from both Finance and Archives, we 

gave our suggestions to Finance and chose to take no action with Archives. Updating the history 

section of the Structure Manual does not affect the integrity of the Area’s structure whatsoever, which 

is why we decided to take no action.  

In addition, we updated the manual to reflect the recent vote from AQ1 and that version is now 

available on the Area website in English and Spanish. We are also exploring the feasibility of 

producing an E-Book version of the manual for a more user-friendly experience. We have also been 

working on revamping a District Structure Manual Outline. Finally, throughout this quarter we have 

attended all Area events and visited various districts.  

We look forward to continuing our service to Area 59 for the rest of Panel 73! 

 

With Gratitude, 

Alex N. 

Structure Subcommittee Chair 


